
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
January 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
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Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
 
Bill – 2nd  
Norma – 12th  
Terry – 14th  
Marlene – 22nd 

 

 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 
 

Quote of the Month 
 
   

The Disease might hide the person underneath 
But there’s still a person in there who needs your love and 

attention. 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 

 
As you are aware it has been a very 
difficult year for us all. Without our 

team we would not have been able to 
maintain a normal and safe 

environment for our residents. With 
this in mind it seems impossible to 
pick out individuals for employee of 
the month so I would like to thank 
every single member of staff for all 

their hard work and dedication. 
 

We wish you a Happy New Year and 
we hope it’s a better one!!  

 
 

 



                       

Hillbeck News 
 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas? 
We tried our hardest to make sure our residents had the best day 

that we could give them. 
Throughout December we had fun, made decorations, watched 

Christmas films and sung…. a lot, along with all our normal 
activities. 

 
Our Christmas party wasn’t what we were planning but I know 
the residents all enjoyed themselves with games, dancing and a 

lovely gift donated by The Bearsted community Angels. 
We finished the day off with a lovely buffet tea. 

 
It was lovely to see so many faces on the Skype and window visits 
at Christmas day. It was a very different day to the ones we know 

but we all made it special. 
After a yummy 3 course Christmas meal we had lots of full bellied 

sleepy residents, so some relaxing music and Christmas TV. 
 

We would like to thank every single person that brought in gifts 
for our staff. We are so very touched by the generosity of our 

resident’s families. 
I’d like to say a special Thank you to one of our resident’s families 
for making up lovely gift bag for every single staff member, they 

were gratefully received. 
 

Also to Mr Osman & Heather Viggers who kindly gave all the staff 
a gift.  

 
All of us at Hillbeck would like to wish you all a very safe and 

Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you all back in the 
home when we are all back to normal. 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 



 

     
 

                                                            


